m UNITED STATES ‘D @ F
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 11
101 MARIETTA ST., N.W,, SUITE 3100
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303

SEP 17 1978 g

In Reply Refer To:
D . 't

Florida Power and Light Company

Attn: R. E. Uhrig, Vice President
Advanced Systems and Technology

Post Office Box 529100

Miami, Florida 33152

Gentlemen:

The enclosed Information Notice provides information with regard to a potential

unreviewed safety question involving high energy lines and controi systems.

Sincerely,
5

Janés P. O'Reildy
Director

Enclosures:

1. Information Notice 79-22

2, List of 1IE Information
Notices Issued in the
Last Six Months







Florida Power and
Light Company

cc w/encl:

C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 128

Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450

Nat Weems, Assistant QA Manager

Post -Office Box 128

Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450

13
.

SEP 17 1979



